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    Ort, Datum: 

     Hamburg, 06.03.2023 

     

Invitation to the Military Sports and Shooting Competition 

 

 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Helmut Schmidt University/ University of the Federal Armed Forces of Germany in Hamburg will host 
an international 6-day sports and shooting competition for military academies from all over Europe and North America.  
The competition will take place from the 23-28th of July, 2023. It is my great pleasure to invite a delegation of Austria to participate 
in MSSC 2023. 
 
Each country may send a one team consisting of four participants - at least one female soldier and  
one soldier over 30 years old, who will participate in a range of sports and shooting activities. After these activities 
 have been completed successfully, the participants will receive German awards such as the “Achievement Medal,  
the “German Sports Badge”, ”Lifeguard Badge” and the “German Marksman Badge“. At the end of the competition,  
there will be a medal night, including a team ranking of all activities.  
 
An entry fee of 80 euros per person will be charged for participation in the competition. This includes accommodation,  
meals, social events and transport during the competition – travel costs must be paid by the participating nation.  
Due to our local capacities we are, unfortunately, only able to host a limited number of teams in the event.  
In case you would like to participate in the competition, please contact us as soon as possible.  
 
Prerequisite for participation is a medical certificate of physical fitness as well as evidence of  
competence in first aid training.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the MSSC 2023, please do not hesitate to contact our  
project officer, Cpt. Lennart Moenikes, via email to UniBwHamburgSAOOC@bundeswehr.de.  
The registration deadline is the 30th of April. 
We are looking forward to hearing from you and to welcoming your team. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
WATERHOLTER 
Oberstleutnant und Stellv. Leiter Studierendenbereich

 


